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Approval to purchase laptops for Police Department

SUMMARY: Bids were received for 36 laptop computers for the Police Department. The IT
Department recommends rejecting the low bid of a Getac branded unit due to issues of support in the
past. Also, the demo unit that was sent was over-spec’d and not a true representation of the actual
computer the City would be purchasing. IT recommends to accept a direct quote from Dell in the
amount of $69,922.80.  The budgeted amount is $70,000.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42100-312

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Request approval to purchase
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